
 

 
IMPORTANT REMINDER 

BULLETIN 06 03042025 
 

 
Issued to: All Channels 

 
Date: March 4, 2025 

 
Subject: Annual VA Sponsorship 

 

 
We are now accepting payments for VA Sponsorship annual renewal.  
 
Deadline 
Please remit payment by 3/31/25. 
 
VA Process 
The VA has changed their process and now require that all brokers register through the PPM system. 
You can find instructions in the PPM Guide here:  
https://www.benefits.va.gov/HOMELOANS/documents/lender-ppm-guide.pdf  
 
Your VA ID must be active to be sponsored by FCM. 
 
VA Payment 
Contact support@fcmtpo.com and request a credit card payment link to pay the $100 sponsorship fee. 
The VA no longer accepts payments made by check. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact support@fcmtpo.com   

 
We appreciate your business! 
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